| object to the building of Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 in the Tarago area.

| believe the facility has the potential to cause serious damage to the surrounding
agricultural land and the water table.

The Tarago community already has to suffer from frequent noxious smells from the
existing plant even though I’'m sure Veolia would prevent it if they could. Why would
they be any better at controlling an incinerator from occasional mistakes and
emissions of potentially toxic particles? Even one could destroy the viability of the
organic certified farmers in the area.

If the incinerator is so safe and guaranteed not to fail, why don’t they build it in
Sydney where the rubbish comes from? Obviously because it can’t be truly
guaranteed and the numerous voters of Sydney won't accept it.

We should not have to either.

I have never made any political donations.
| acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.

Regards Robyn Briggs.



